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Developing the Care Programmes

A lot of work has taken place during July 
and August to develop the five initial 
care programmes:

1. Preventative Services and 
Community Care.

2. Planned Care and Cancer.

3. Access to Primary Care and Urgent 
Care.

4. Mental Health, Learning Disability 
and Children & Families.

5. Medicines Optimisation.

The ‘Models of Acute Care’ programme 
will be developed alongside the 
emerging Central Sussex Alliance. 

Development work has been undertaken in July and August 2017
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Structuring the Care Programmes

• Each programme comprises a series of fully-defined projects that 
are established to deliver specific outcomes and benefits to an 
agreed timetable.

• The detailed outputs of the projects will be delivered through 
workstreams within the projects.

• The next stage is to work with partners and providers to refine the 
programmes and projects and to ensure that ambitions and internal 
projects either planned or underway within provider organisations 
are included within the programmes.

• Partner organisations have nominated clinical and managerial leads 
to work with the CCG and the Council on this process.

• The draft care programmes are closely linked to the CCG’s 
Commissioning Intentions and both sets of documents will be 
formally released at the end of September.

How the programmes will be delivered
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Example of Care Programme Structure
Care Programme 1: Preventative Services & Community Care
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Questions and Discussion

Dr David Supple

Rob Persey
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